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Please no.  Our sidewalks are no longer safe.  I've been harrased and assaulted by 

the campers on the formerly friendly sidewalks in Hillsboro. I prefer not to move but I 

cannot continue to support this criminal behavior.  It's time to clean up our streets 

and make them safe for families and the businesses that make up our community. 


